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Pamela Martin

From: Stephen Taylor 
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 11:57 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 695 Alpha St. Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1089) No. 17-026

To whom it may concern: 
 
My name is Dr. Stephen Taylor.  I am the owner of the Mayfair Optometric Clinic located at 3196 Douglas St.  
I am in receipt of the notification of the proposed bylaw amendment in regards to 695 Alpha St. allowing a storefront 
cannabis retailer. 
Initially, there was concern when a cannabis retail store came into the neighbourhood but those fears have been allayed 
during the last number of months as we have had the opportunity to observe the actions of this business.  The grounds 
and property are very clean and there appears to be no loitering or increase of consumption of their product on their 
grounds or the immediate area.  Assuming these observations remain into the future I see no reason to deny the 
amendment to the bylaw and I support such a change. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Stephen Taylor 
 
 




